
Happy Summer! 

Hope you are all enjoying your summer break!  Here are a few things to keep in mind as we move 
toward August: 

• Ole Miss will begin accepting applications for the Class of 2024 on July 1st.  The University of 
Alabama and Auburn University will open their applications on August 1st.  In the past, the 
University of Alabama application opened in early July.  

• Since few applications will be open in July, we will not host summer work sessions for 
students.  Please check out the College Advising website and contact your college advisor if you 
have questions about your applications. 

• Ready to apply?  Check out this section of our website to know what to do when!  
• Make sure you tell us through Scoir when you have applied to a college! 
• Questions?  Ask your college advisor:  

Mrs. Svetlay, students A-K, svetlayk@mtnbrook.k12.al.us 
Mrs. Voltz, students L-Z, voltzw@mtnbrook.k12.al.us 
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